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Figure 8: Plan and Aerial photograph illustrated proposed relocation of the Robert Hall House, 11687 

Chinguacousy Road. (Source: GSAI and City of Brampton). At the time of the completion and issuance 

of this heritage report (Reasons for Heritage Designation), there has been no decision made on the 

proposed subdivision of the property and the proposed relocation of the Robert Hall House. 
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